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I would urge the passing of this bill, HB4040A, to delist the wolves in
Oregon.

I read the ODFW report regarding the health and status of the wolf
population in this state very carefully.  In light of that information
and my desire to see the integrity of the embarked upon public process
upheld I am making this request of you.

Thank you,

Carol Hemphill
Philomath, Oregon
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